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From: richard weilnau <scgliderider@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 9:18 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: proposed restrictions

As usual the government is sticking its nose in things it doesnt understand if the us innacts legislation to
limit margin in forex trading it will just send us to trade with foreign based forex trading companies this
will mean that these revenues will go abroad. I personally want to be contacted with what your agency

plans to do and when so i can start researching foregin based forex companies my phone number is 864-
710-5700 Richard Weilnau



